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Top DEP Stories 
 
Times News: Schuylkill flood mitigation projects underway  
https://www.tnonline.com/schuylkill-flood-mitigation-projects-underway 
 
StateImpact: DEP approves ME2 modifications in West Whiteland, but PUC green light still needed 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/16/dep-approves-me2-modifications-in-west-
whiteland-but-puc-green-light-still-needed/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Citizens Voice: Flooding reported in low-lying areas 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/flooding-reported-in-low-lying-areas-1.2374440 
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Curwensville Municipal Authority’s solicitor to notify customers to replace 
laterals 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/curwensville-municipal-authority-s-solicitor-to-notify-
customers-to-replace/article_508aba43-5560-5b93-a9d7-3617ee86b574.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
WITF: Ahead of climate change projections, Pa. farmers adapting to new weather patterns 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/08/ahead-of-climate-change-projections-pa-farmers-adapting-to-new-
weather-patterns.php 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Help convince Congress to renew the Land and Water conservation Fund (Opinion) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2018/08/help-convince-congress-to-renew-the-land-and-
water-conservation-fund/  
 
Energy 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Lancaster, Pa. among first cities in the world to get LEED certification 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/16/lancaster-pa-among-first-cities-in-the-world-to-
get-leed-certification/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier:  Trump Administration grabs the wheel of fuel economy standards (Opinion) 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-08-
16/Opinion/Trump_Administration_Grabs_The_Wheel.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Republican Herald: Groundbreaking ceremony held for park at former Mahanoy City brewery site 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/groundbreaking-ceremony-held-for-park-at-former-mahanoy-
city-brewery-site-1.2374447 
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Mining 
 
Standard Speaker: Work to fill mine begins next week 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/work-to-fill-mine-begins-next-week-1.2372145 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Anti-pipeline efforts shift as construction concludes 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180817/CPBJ01/180819914/antipipeline-efforts-shift-as-construction-
concludes 
 
Morning Call: Lawsuit filed after PennEast rehearing requests are denied 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/nazareth/mc-nws-penn-east-challenge-20180814-story.html 
 
The Daily Item: Councilman: UGI work on North Fourth Street in Sunbury moving to 24 hours a day 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/councilman-ugi-work-on-north-fourth-street-in-sunbury-
moving/article_9e6d4cae-a21c-11e8-b317-6325b856d3b4.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: York County's first human case of West Nile virus confirmed 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/08/york_countys_first_human_case.html#incart_river_index 
 
York Daily Record: Battling mosquitoes: York County reports first human West Nile virus case of 2018 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/08/15/york-county-reports-first-human-west-nile-virus-case-
2018/1002683002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Six mosquitoes test positive for West Nile virus in Berks 
http://www.readingeagle.com/article/20180817/NEWS/308179961/1002 
 
FOX43: First human case of West Nile Virus found in York County 
https://fox43.com/2018/08/16/first-human-case-of-west-nile-virus-found-in-york-county/ 
 
Waste 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Peters residents facing increase in trash collection fee 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/washington/2018/08/16/Peters-council-mulls-garbage-collection-
recycling-options/stories/201808150102  
 
Courier Express: Cumberland County to collect used tires 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/cumberland-county-to-collect-used-
tires/article_b2081204-e9b6-523d-b78b-a67c576e3edf.html 
 
Water 
 
York Daily Record: Street 2 Creek storm drain art project hopes to catch eyes at water pollution source 
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https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/08/16/york-stormwater-drain-art-project-highlights-
chesapeake-bay-source-codorus-creek-susquehanna-river/989360002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Water and sewage experts tour Reading's new treatment plant 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/water-and-sewage-experts-tour-readings-new-treatment-
plant 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Federal judge reverses Trump decision on clean water protections 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/16/federal-judge-reverses-trump-decision-on-clean-
water-protections/?_ga=2.118824201.1830908747.1534425939-255332124.1532091830 
 
Scranton Times: Concern over leaning retaining wall holding up Ryerson Avenue in Scranton 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/concern-over-leaning-retaining-wall-holding-up-ryerson-
avenue-in-scranton-1.2374517 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Municipalities seek pollution reduction plans 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/08/municipalities-seek-pollution-reduction-plans/  
 
Herald-Standard: Take steps to reduce stormwater at your home 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/home/take-steps-to-reduce-stormwater-at-your-
home/article_961c8716-7fab-5370-92ae-582acc28c05c.html  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: State releases new dairy development plan for struggling industry  
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/state-releases-new-dairy-development-plan-for-struggling-
industry/article_2f497a5a-a177-11e8-bcaf-af7d15ce6213.html  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Funding awarded to help control Great Lakes nutrient runoff 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/funding-awarded-to-help-control-great-lakes-nutrient-
runoff/article_2dd05583-666d-5611-9e69-6cdc2ee10d52.html  
 
Tribune Review: Broken pipe floods South Hills Village mall 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13982783-74/broken-pipe-floods-south-hills-village-mall  
 
Tribune Review: Major water main break creates cascade in South Side Slopes 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13982792-74/major-water-main-break-creates-cascade-in-south-
side-slopes  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Large line erupts, sends water gushing down street on South Side Slopes 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/08/17/south-side-pittsburgh-water-main-
break/stories/201808170100 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Authority member fined for taking water from hydrant to fill his pool and not 
paying 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/news/authority-member-fined-for-taking-
water/article_951639ca-9bde-11e8-865c-77c0986d411c.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Bradford County officials assess flood damage 
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http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-08-
16/Local_News/Bradford_County_Officials_Assess_Flood_Damage.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Flash flooding hits region hard 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-08-16/Front_Page/Flash_Flooding_Hits_Region_Hard.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Long-term detour on flood damaged roads in Bradford County 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/long-term-detour-on-flood-damaged-roads-in-bradford-
county/article_58f04666-dffb-528f-b6b9-d851c46f3122.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: TMA provides update to boil water advisory 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/tma-provides-update-to-water-boil-
advisory/article_ed6d4c69-db9e-591a-8ed6-7ca3c80bdc07.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Scarboro: One injury reported from flooding, required helicopter rescue 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/scarboro-one-injury-reported-from-flooding-required-
helicopter-rescue/article_67fa4790-ddc4-5d8c-b1cb-82c8bf8907de.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Gov. Wolf tours flood damage in New Albany 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/gov-wolf-tours-flood-damage-in-new-
albany/article_44915d3c-9827-513b-b98d-1928c30a03f6.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Twin Tiers: Disaster declared—flash flooding swamps Troy Borough 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_e3895550-6183-5aef-89db-a278bb198987.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Flood waters wreak havoc across Bradford County 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_7495f79f-7fb3-59f0-843b-c97e61d3477d.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Gov. Wolf tours flood damage; officials provide update on recovery efforts 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_d3327a4b-e7c7-56d8-a787-b4f9c5c464f1.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: No decision made by Sandy Twp. on possible sale of municipal authority 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/no-decision-made-by-sandy-twp-on-possible-sale-
of/article_bc4b6680-e58c-521d-97df-3dc22f620341.html 
 
The Daily Item: Milton Area Assessing Schools for Mold 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/milton-area-assessing-schools-for-
mold/article_1879053d-e50b-56ca-9799-98c12fb0fa4c.html 
 
Press Enterprise: FLOOD VICTIM RESOURCES AVAILABLE 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/081718/page/1/story/flood-victim-resources-available 
 
Press Enterprise: Rains swamped Scout camp 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/081718/page/1/story/rains-swamped-scout-camp 
 
Press Enterprise: Flood Debris in Exchange (Picture) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/system/files/styles/featured-photo-940/private/potd/08-18-
quad-exchange-flood-damage-.jpg?itok=nH8nQtYt 
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Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Farming: Wolf Launches Organic Initiative at Ag Politics Forum 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/organic/wolf-launches-organic-initiative-at-ag-politics-
forum/article_a9553af9-1084-57ac-b210-59e74687844a.html 
 
Tribune Review: Creighton glass plant closes today, owner to focus on underground fire 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13983224-74/creighton-glass-plant-closes-today-owner-
to-focus-on-underground-fire 
 
The Daily Item: Tariffs Affecting Price And Products for Valley Farmers 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/tariffs-affecting-price-and-products-for-valley-
farmers/article_5a199790-860e-5b34-b575-a7b1c8497454.html 
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